NEWS FROM ST JOSEPH’S RC CHURCH PENKETH

[image: Text, letter

Description automatically generated]


[image: Graphical user interface, text, application

Description automatically generated]


Confessions
Unless otherwise announced, Confessions will be heard on Wednesday evenings from 6.30pm to 7.00pm at St. Joseph’s.



Continued overleaf.
World Day of Prayer for Consecrated Life
2nd February
In 1997, Pope John Paul II instituted a day of prayer for women and men in consecrated life. This celebration is normally attached to the Feast of the Presentation of the Lord on February 2nd. 
Today the Universal Church unites in prayer for all men and women in consecrated life and asks the Lord of the harvest to inspire and call our present generation of young Catholics to follow Jesus in religious life. Today you are invited to pray for someone you know who is living the consecrated life or presently discerning a vocation as a religious brother, sister or priest.  Keep them in your prayers today!

NOTE: 2nd February is also The Presentation of the Lord – Candlemas. Mass is at 6pm at St Joseph’s.
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Care For Our Common Home
m Save Bees from Deadly Pesticides (Online petition)

Bees are essential for our survival. They pollinate much of what we

eat and play a critical role in sustaining eco-systems around the world.
But the last decade has been devastating for insect populations and bees have
been hit hard with populations shrinking by a third in the UK. Bee-killing
neonicotinoids have been banned across Europe since 2013, but the UK
government has just approved these deadly chemicals for emergency use, posing
alethal threat to bee populations.

Greenpeace invites us to sign a petition o the secretary of state for
environment at www.greenpeace.org.uk/news/bee-killing-pesticides-
comeback-george -eustice/

N.B Online petitions will often ask you to share or donate. There is no necessity
to do this if all you want to do is sign a petition.
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St. Joseph’s Pantomime Group Presents: Beauty & The Beast

9'h — 12t February

After a two-year COVID enforced suspension — “WE’RE BACK!!” Tickets are
available for “BEAUTY and the BEAST” from the Parish Centre or the
Presbytery. Prices are £7.50 for adults and £5 for children. Please come
along and join in the fun — numbers will be restricted in accordance with
COVID regulations, and everyone MUST wear a face covering





